
 
 DIGI INTERNATIONAL 

 11001 Bren Road East 

 Minnetonka, MN 55343 

 952-912-3444 tel 

                                952-912-4991 central fax 
 

Date: February 15, 2017  

 

Sub: Change in Identification of Equipment pursuant to Sec 2.933 

 

Reference: Original Identification:  FCC ID: MCQ-S6BSM 

  Date of Original Grant: December 22, 2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of “BackSafe Systems” to use the 

above referenced FCC grant of authorization for change in identification of equipment 

pursuant to 47 CFR 2.933(b) of the FCC rules under their own FCC ID.  

 

This authorization applies to “Digi International Inc., XBee S6B SMT, S6BSM, FCC ID: 

MCQ-S6BSM, granted on December 22, 2012. 

 

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 

bearing the changed identification. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

Scott McCall 

Engineering Manager 

952-912-4248 

scott.mccall@digi.com 

mailto:scott.mccall@digi.com

